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The Department of Environmental Protection today lifted its water contact advisory for waters of 
Upper New York Bay, the Lower Hudson River and the Kill Van Kull following completion of permanent 
repairs to a Jersey City Municipal Utilities Authority sewer main. The JCMUA completed repairs on the 
break in the 54-inch main located between the Garfield Avenue and Martin Luther King NJ Transit 
stations earlier this week, ending temporary sewage bypasses.  

 

 


